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MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

SHORT STAY ACCOMMODATION APPLICATIONS

Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 26 April 2022 

Raised by: Councillor Harvey 

Question: 

Can the Director advise if there has been a noticeable spike in the number of Short 
Stay Accommodation Applications since the Council resolution of 28 March 2022? 

Response: 

From September 2021 to March 2022, the Council received an average of 6 
applications per month, since April, this average has increased to 14 applications per 
month, with large increases in May and August 2022.  
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As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY LIFE 

Date: 2 September 2022 
File Reference: F22/39460; 13-1-10 


